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Senator Helming Visits Honeoye Central School District 
 

 
Senator Helming pictured with Honeoye Central School District’s Participation in Government Class.  

 

Senator Pam Helming visited the Honeoye Central School District to speak with a 12th grade 

Participation in Government Class. The class had prepared many questions for the Senator, 

including wanting to learn more about her role as a New York State Senator.  

Senator Helming said “If you want to be inspired, talk to our young people! Our youth are our 

future leaders, and it is always an honor to hear their ideas and concerns.  Special thank you to 

Honeoye’s Participation in Government Teacher, Carter Bunce, for the opportunity to speak with 

your class.”  
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